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1.  TOOLS DEVELOPED FOR THE PROJECT
Organic Jeopardy game (effective & fun review tool)

Fieldwork on soils at organic farms 

Powerpoint presentations about organics and natural             
resource conservation of the Big Five (plant, animal, air, 
water, and soil)

Soil quality demonstrations (organic vs.   conventional 
soils—seeing is believing) 

NRCS-Organics Conservation Practices Cross-
Compliance Chart (a.k.a. The Rosetta Stone)

The purpose of this 
project was to help 
NRCS and RCD staff 
in California better 
understand organic 
practices and the 
common ground that 
exists between NRCS 
and RCD missions and 
organic agriculture.

3.  OUTCOMES OF THE PROJECT
Trained 396 NRCS and RCD personnel in California about 
organic certification and practices.
Development of a NRCS/California Organics Cost Share under the 
IPM Practice Standard (EQIP) which pays organic growers $100/acre 
(up to $10,000) to underwrite transition costs.
NCAT invited to become a member of the NRCS Soil Quality Cadre
Ongoing relationships with NRCS at federal, state and county levels.
Additional NRCS training (post project) in 2007 for 30 CA staff

2.  APPROACHES OF THE PROJECT
Build relationships at all NRCS levels

•This happens before and after project is completed

Understand NRCS priorities & relate them to Organic Production Systems

Educate NRCS staff with scientific documentation about organics

Provide hands-on demos & field work on organic farms whenever possible

Understand other states’ approaches to cost-sharing organics

Make NRCS the “good guys”

Four NRCS workshops, 10 workshops for 
Resource Conservation Districts (RCDs).

This is a 5 page document

ATTRA–the National Sustainable Agriculture Information Service—is managed by the National Center for Appropriate Technology (NCAT) 
and is funded under a grant from the USDA’s Rural Business-Cooperative Service. Visit the NCAT website, www.ncat.org, or the ATTRA website, www.attra.ncat.org,
for more information, or call 1-800-346-9140. To learn more about this project, contact Rex Dufour, rexd@ncat.org.
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